
 

 

 

ASX Announcement  

26 June 2019 

 

Company Announcements Office 

ASX Limited 

20 Bridge Street, Sydney 

NSW 2000 

 

Substantial Holder Notices 

 

Adavale Resources Limited (ASX:ADD) advises having received substantial holder notices 

from Perfect Attempt Ltd. 

 

The Company considers that it has in place the necessary reporting and notification policies 

to ensure compliance with the disclosure obligations under the Corporations Act and the 

Listing Rules and the Company believes the current arrangements to be adequate to ensure 

future compliance.  

 

The shareholder has been reminded of their responsibilities under the s671B of the 

Corporations Act and the Listing Rules and are conscious of lodgments being made in a timely 

manner. 

 

Regards  

 

 

Julian Rockett 

Company Secretary  








































